
From: Graham, Karriemah [BPU]
To: Espinoza, Emeli [BPU]
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] NO TO (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN )
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:17:29 PM

Please upload email Comment and make public.

Thanks
-----Original Message-----
From: Gray, Dawn [BPU] <Dawn.Gray@bpu.nj.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 11:49 AM
To: Graham, Karriemah [BPU] <karriemah.graham@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] NO TO (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN )

-----Original Message-----
From: psatheras@everyactioncustom.com <psatheras@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2024 11:05 PM
To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] NO TO (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN )

Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden,

As a New Jersey resident, I’m writing to you on Docket Number QO24020126 to urge you DONT MOVE
FORWARD WITH OFFSHORE WIND IN NJ!!  Please don’t destroy and pollute our ocean with these non
recyclable skyscraper sized turbines and all of this underground cable.  WE DONT WANT OFFSHORE WIND IN
NJ!!!!!!!! 

Sincerely,
Stacey Atheras
212 River Edge Dr  Point Pleasant Boro, NJ 08742-2165 psatheras@gmail.com
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